

Newsletter Monday 28th October 2024





Hi Everyone,

Hope all staff and students are well rested and ready for the weeks ahead and the run up to Christmas.

On Sunday 20th October we held our Annual Two Boats School Sports Day 2024. Even though student numbers were low, everyone was still in high spirit and rearing to give it their all. We kicked off with our cheerleaders who did a splendid routine and then into our races.

Thank you to all staff and students, as always you were amazing.

I would also like to thank the AIG for all the preparations to get the field ready for us and putting up the marquees. The PTA for funding and selling the pilau, Miss Henry and Jackie for cooking the delicious pilau, Naafi for providing the Naafi van, Encompass for the loan of the generator and Scouts for the tents. Paul Bennett for keeping us entertained throughout the morning, parents and volunteers who helped and supported on the day, Martijn Smeets for taking some of the photos and to Mr Neil Davies, Chair of Governors for presenting the trophy to the winners. Finally, to Mr Duncan and Miss Young for all your hard work organising the event. It was a successful day enjoyed by all.

Please see below a few photos from Sports Day:

Congratulations to the mighty CRONKS! Winners again this year!

Tania Maggott Head Teacher













NewsletterMonday 28th October 2024



















